BUREAU OF PHARMA PUBLIC SECTOR UNDERTAKINGS OF INDIA (BPPI)

(Society set up under the aegis of Department of Pharmaceuticals, Government of India)
E-1, 8th Floor, Videocon Tower, Jhandewalan Extn., New Delhi - 110055

CORRIGENDUM-II

Subject: Urgent Requirement on various posts
Refer to the corrigendum dated 08.10.2018 against our advertisement for the withdrawn of the post of Deputy

Manager (Procurement), it is to notify that post of Deputy Manager (Procurement) is hereby re opened to apply.
All other terms & conditions, experience, remuneration etc. will remain same except revised age of 40 years.

S/d

Chief Executive Officer
11.10.2018



